
Reception Homework 
W/B 2/9/19


After a busy first week back, we want you to enjoy the weekend with your family. Spend some time together having some fun. Take some pictures or short video clips and send them to us at reception@st-annes-pri.manchester.sch.uk with your child’s name and the date as the subject.

[image: http://teacherweb.com/FL/NorthMiamiMiddle/PBrownlee/clipart_children_globe.jpg]
We have been singing lots of counting songs, like 5 little speckled frogs and 5 little ducks. Can you sing some number songs with your grown up? You could send a short video clip to our class email address and we will share them with the class.	
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This week we have been looking at writing our names. Can you practice writing your name at home? 
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We hope you’ve enjoyed your first week back!
All children have settled really well and we have made a great start.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your continued support.

This week our Reception Star of the Week is…
Jasmine!

Jasmine has been a wonderful friend this week. She has looked after all of the children in our class, and helped the Nursery children to settle in. She has even looked after the teachers; making sure we were okay and being a super tidier! Jasmine has been an amazing prayer person and worked really hard on writing her name, Well done Jasmine!
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